These are the minutes from the September 22, 2020 conference call meeting of the Hanover
Board of Health. Present were Mr. John Dougherty - Board Member, Ms. Delshaune Flipp —
Board Member, Mrs. Diane Sawin — Board Member, Mrs. Kimberly Dixon — Health Agent, Mr.
William Barrett — Asst. Health Agent, Mrs. Nancy Funder - Public Health Nurse, Kathleen
Mahoney — Tobacco Coordinator

Having a quorum, Ms. Flipp motioned to open the meeting at 4:30 p.m., Mrs. Sawin seconded,
all in favor.

Super Petroleum- 190 Columbia Road: Jessica Nassif, owner Super Petroleum 190 Columbia,
came before the board to address how she is going to ensure that there will be no smoking in her
place of business and what changes she will make to guarantee this will not happen in the future.
The Board was satisfied with Ms. Nassif’s efforts and Kathleen Mahoney, Tobacco Coordinator
will follow up to ensure there is no smoking within Super Petroleum, 190 Columbia Road.

Flu Clinic Update: Nancy Funder, Public Health Nurse updated the board on the upcoming flu
clinics. Due to Covid-19 participants must pre-register online which will prevent crowded lines.
The clinics will begin with the senior housing facilities in Town, and Public Clinics will be held
after that.

Ms. Flipp moved to adjourn, Mr. Dougherty second; so voted unanimously. Meeting adjourned
at 4:56 p.m.
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